Mrs. W. C. Jessen, Peabody, Kansas.

Dear Mrs. Jessen:

Thank you very much for your very kind invitation to be your guest when I speak at the high school commencement. It is very nice of you to ask me and I hope to be able to accept your kind invitation unless I should be driving and move on the the next stop. But at the present time I am coming out only for that commencement.

I certainly shall let you know ahead of time if my plans change. It will be a great pleasure to have a visit with you and Dr. Jessen, and I do thank you for your hospitality.

My kindest regards to Dootor and yourself.

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

PCA:AH